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August 16,2016
VIA US MAIL AND EMAIL

Morgan Jones

Santa Barbara County Public Works
Engineering Department

123 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara CA 93101

RE: Letter Request: Sandyland Seawall Maintenance District
Dear Mr. Jones,

We are in receipt of the DRAFT Engineer’s Report dated July 26,2016 relating to a Proposed Assessment for Sand
Point Rock Revetment Engineering, Environmental and Permitting Work County Project No. 720458 and have
reviewed the same.

Unlike past efforts and past assessment this proposed Project includes the Quackenbush unimproved property in the
assessment process for the first time. The Sandyland Protective Association understands this is required as part of the process
of drafting an environmental document and that all of the parcels need to be studied to develop options in order to
accomplish permitting of the revetment that protects the homes and structures along Sand Point Road.

We request that the County proceed with due diligence with the formal assessment process needed for Project
No0.720548 as set forth in the DRAFT.

Best regards.
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Go don E. Knschcr / =
President of Sandyland Protective Association.
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